
2012 Accommodating School Award 

 

My daughter’s teacher and principal are absolutely wonderful.  They have all gone above and beyond to 

make Sarah feel comfortable and just like all the other students.  Sabrina from the TS Alliance was 

invited to come out and speak to the school (students/staff) so they could all get a better understanding 

of what TS is.  They have called me in on several meetings to discuss what’s best for Sarah and ask how 

they can help her.  She’s been allowed to take naps if needed, leave the room for breaks and also has 

been excused from school at different times due to the severity of her tics.  The teachers have educated 

the students so well that the students don’t seem disrupted by Sarah’s tics and the other kids are always 

willing to help her out when needed.  The teachers keep me informed of everything that goes on.  They 

are all super nice to Sarah.  I feel so blessed to have them all in our life. They are so caring and 

supportive and always there with a hug for Sarah or a shoulder to lean on when she has a bad day.  They 

make Sarah and my family feel like we belong there and are part of the team. They always look out for 

Sarah’s best interest as well, which makes us very happy. 


